2018 PARENT INFORMATION

FOR

CELINA FIRST BASKETBALL & CHEER
Just a reminder of what you have signed your child up for: An opportunity for your son or daughter to obtain beginners knowledge of the game of basketball and cheerleading. 
We also take a little time out of each practice to share the word of God with them.
It is important to note that this league is all about having fun and equal opportunity for all players. 
If you were looking for a “competitive win at all costs” league you will not find that here! 
Practice: 

Please arrive 5 minutes early and enter the outside door closest to the gym (to the right of the main church doors).

We encourage you as parents to stay and watch your child practice. Although if you choose to drop them off we simply ask that you are back and in the gym 10 minutes prior to the end of their practice as your coach has already given an hour of their time and does not want to wait for you to come pick up your child.

Game Day:

Please arrive 10 minutes early and enter the main church doors and proceed to the fellowship hall and wait until the current game is over prior to entering the gym. 
Absolutely no ball play, or running outside of the gym.

Game Time:

This is what the players are here for, to play the game! So please make plenty noise and show them your support. The coaches have been informed to keep play time as even as possible and to encourage the more advanced players to provide more opportunities for the less advanced. So when you see one of these (advanced) players assisting the (less advanced) please make sure to show that player your appreciation after the game. 
Weather delays/cancellations:

Will be posted on the church website a minimum of 45 minutes prior to the start time of the practice, or game. www.celinafirst.com
Thank you for your help in making this league great! Any questions can be emailed to: cfbballandcheer@bright.net  or you can reach us directly 
Andy Cron – 419-586-2599

Tyler Watson – 479-305-4702
Cheer Heather Hitchcock – 419-605-7571

